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CFHLA PAC AND PC CONGRATULATES THE  
CITY OF ORLANDO ELECTION WINNERS &  

THE FLORIDA HOUSE DISTRICT 35 PRIMARY WINNER 
 

Orlando, Fla (November 8, 2023) – Today, the Central Florida Hotel and Lodging 

Association (CFHLA) PAC and PC Board of Directors congratulated the winners of the 

City of Orlando races, as well as the primary election winner of the open Florida House 

of Representatives, District 35.  

 

This includes City of Orlando Mayor Buddy Dyer; Tony Ortiz, City Commissioner, 

District 2 (unopposed); Patty Sheehan, City Commissioner, District 4; Bakari F. Burns, 

City Commissioner, District 6; and Erika Booth (R), Florida House of Representatives, 

District 35. 

 

Each of the winners were endorsed by the CFHLA PAC and PC. 

 

“CFHLA PAC and PC would like to congratulate all of our endorsed candidates, who 
truly understand the importance of tourism and the positive impacts it has on our 
community,” said Jay Leonard, General Manager of the Wyndham Garden Lake Buena 
Vista Disney Springs Resort Area, and the Chairman of the CFHLA PAC and PC. “We 
targeted these elections as the top races for the hospitality industry and we look forward 
to working with each of these pro-hospitality champions, as we ensure that our region 
remains the best place to work, play, live and visit.” 
 
Robert Agrusa, President and CEO of the Central Florida Hotel and Lodging 
Association went on to say, “CFHLA looks forward to working with Mayor Dyer and the 
rest of the Orlando City Commission, as we advance policies that will continue to 
provide a positive economic impact and support for the employees of the hospitality 
industry, as well as the entire Central Florida region. Additionally, each of these leaders 
are willing to face the challenges confronting our community and are focused on 
providing transportation and workforce housing solutions that will improve the quality of 
life for all residents of our community.” 
 
Currently a member of the Osceola County School Board, Ms. Booth has now advanced 

to the General Election that will be held on Tuesday, January 16, 2024. 
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The Central Florida Hotel and Lodging Association’s mission is to represent the Central 
Florida Hospitality Industry, by setting the standard of excellence through advocacy, 
collaboration, education, recognition, and service. As the largest regional lodging 
association in the United States, CFHLA represents approximately 80 percent of the 
more than 129,500 hotel rooms in Orange, Seminole and Osceola counties, and more 
than 500 "supplier" organizations that do business with the hospitality and tourism 
industries. 
 
For more information on the Central Florida Hotel and Lodging Association, please visit 
www.cfhla.org.  
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